
News 07.03.2023

Another great ranking for Schoups in

Leaders League law guide

We are very proud to announce that Schoups has once again received great

rankings in the 2023 edition of the Leaders League guide of law firms.

Schoups is 'highly recommended' for 'Commercial Litigation', 'International

Arbitration', 'Investigations & White Collar Crime' and 'Insurance Law'.

These new rankings are an addition to the previous rankings for Real Estate ('excellent') and

Mergers & Acquisitions ('recommended').

It is always particularly pleasing to see that our focus on quality, commitment and close teamwork

pays off. No fewer than nine lawyers from the team are expressly mentioned: Marco Schoups, Kris

Lemmens, Gwen Bevers, Geert De Buyzer, Maarten Somers, Benjamin Marchandise, Christine

Heeb, Liesbeth Truyens and Bob Goedemé.

We thank our clients for their trust and appreciation of our work, and our colleagues for their

passion and dedication. Such recognitions boost motivation and inspire us to do even better.

You can consult our rankings here.
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